
January 19, 2023

O p p o r t u n i t i e s  f o r  m i n i s t r y  a n d  f e l l o w s h i p  i n ,
t h r o u g h  a n d  a r o u n d  A l l  S a i n t s

                                                                                  This is a reminder that on Sunday, January 22nd, 
                                                                                  following the service, we will have an informational 
                                                                                  meeting regarding the 2023 All Saints Church Budget.  
                                                                                  I hope you will be able to attend. We welcome your 
                                                                                  questions and input regarding the budget for 2023.  

The following Sunday, January 29th, will be the Congregational Meeting to approve the 2023
Budget. Please plan to attend that meeting. It is a very important meeting for the Congregation.

Please contact any Church Council member if you have a question regarding the meetings.

Blessings,
Jeff Voelkel
All Saints Lutheran Church, Council President

COOKIES WANTED!!!
The Human Concerns Team is sponsoring our

2nd Annual Cookie Walk.
It will be held on Sunday, February 12th following

worship in the Gathering Room. You will be able to select
your own delicious box of cookies, $8.00 per dozen and

$4.00 per half dozen.

Cookie Sign-Up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084ba8ad2da5fe3-cookie#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084ba8ad2da5fe3-cookie#/


All Saints Lutheran Church Congregation,

As you are aware, we are in the midst of the MET (Mission Exploration Team) process which began
with our initial meeting on October 4, 2022. The purpose of the MET process is to, as much as
possible, look at where we are as a congregation at All Saints now, and where we, as a congregation,
would like to go in the future to remain a vital ELCA congregation. The process is required by the
ELCA to work through the Call Process as a method, as much as we can, to identify who we are so
when we move to the call process of a new pastor for All Saints, we will be best able to identify
candidates that will be best suited for what All Saints is now and what we want it to be in the future.  

In January, we conducted focus groups with two identified groups to better understand what they
are looking for in a church home. The two groups were for youth and young families, and new
members. We continue to reach out to existing members for their input. We have a meeting on
Thursday, January 19 to discuss the findings of the focus groups and begin the process of filling out
the extensive documentation required for the ELCA. Once that is completed, we will then submit it
to the Greater Milwaukee Synod and when it is found to be complete, we will then be able to actively
enter the Call Process for a new pastor. Hopefully, by this summer, we will be at that point. There is
no call committee at this point and when the time comes, the Church Council will look at names of
people for the Call Committee and extend invitations to the individuals identified. I will make every
effort to keep everyone as informed as possible, and if you have any thoughts or questions
regarding the entire process, please contact me or any other members of the MET team. I am
including their contact information below.  

Jeff Voelkel
All Saints Lutheran Church

The MET Team

     Kelly Davis
     Pam Gaspar
     Jim Haas
     Pastor Larry Harpster
     George Hoelzl
     Judy Knoernschild
     Wendy Quinn
     Kathy Theis
     Gary Valine
     Jeff Voelkel

kelly53118@gmail.com
pam@rplansolutions.com
jimhaas1057@gmail.com

pastorlharpster@gmail.com
hoelzlg06@gmail.com

jknoernschild@gmail.com
musicmom1961@gmail.com
kathleen.theis@gmail.com

gv22729@gmail.com
jvoelkel29@gmail.com

414-587-8061
262-313-7724
414-882-3916
262-344-5942
262-720-3453
262-408-3897
262-370-5887
262-968-4482
262-391-1287
262-378-0170
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gamegamegame
& pizza& pizza& pizza

NIGHT!
Saturday, January 21st

at 7pm
We will order pizzas,

please bring your own drink.



RSVP to Rebecca at
reb.seevers@gmail.com

Volunteer for
Sunday Service

Breeze App



Click here for more
information about the

Breeze App.

ASLC Calendar

ASLC Directory
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